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The Vanderbilt Woman’s Club acknowledges the late Margaret Branscomb, wife of Chancellor Harvie Branscomb,                                                                                                                            

,for the major plantings of the magnolia trees on campus and honors her in the naming of the newsletter. 

The Vanderbilt Woman’s Club brings together the women of Vanderbilt  University; provides an opportunity for intellectual, 
cultural and social activities within the community and the University; supports and assists the mission of the University; and 

sponsors the Vanderbilt Woman’s Club Stapleton/Weaver Endowed Scholarship through fundraising. Members of the 
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Kelly Chambers 
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President’s Message    

Winter is here and it’s time for fires, hot cocoa, and reading in my 

home. I hope you are finding ways to fill the start of the year with 

activities that make you happy.   

Thank you, Tracy Stadnick for organizing our speaker,                       

Alice Randall for the annual meeting, I am really looking forward 

to learning about the hidden history and African roots of country          

music. What a wonderful way to begin our year. We will also         

announce an amazing slate for our board for next year and revise 

our by-laws so they become a reflection of how we run the board.  

Our next ScholarSongs event is fast approaching - Sunday February 23rd from 5-8 pm 

at the Barn at The Loveless Café.  A big thank you to Tracy Stadnick and                   

Frannie Brenner and their committees for all their hard work. This is our major                

fundraiser of the year and I hope to see many of you in attendance. Remember you can 

bring friends, neighbors, family anyone who would appreciate a fun evening. We will have 

dinner, dessert and music by the Mockingbird Musicians to go with our silent auction. 

Invites to come soon.  

Vanderbilt Woman’s Club is a fun place to participate in many activities I hope to see you 

all soon. We are an amazing group and it’s thanks to every member. Thank you all. 

 

 

On a personal note I will miss Dede Clements immensely. She was one of the first    

people to welcome me into the VWC and always was kind and generous. May her 

memory be a blessing to all who mourn her passing. 

NEXT MEETING  -  Details on pages twelve and sixteen 
 

Sunday, February 23, 2020 at 5 p.m. ScholarSongs,  Annual Fundraiser   
Thursday, Feb. 27 at 10:30 a.m. at the Green Hills Library 

Dr. Alveraz is presenting:  "Women's Health:  A Transformational Vision for VUMC"                             

Joy 
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Donations may be sent to 2009 Overhill Drive, Nashville, TN  37215-3414

$20,000 

$9,714 

Donations to the Scholarship Fund  

Friday, April 3 at 11:00 a.m. Spring Lecture 1   Green Hills Library 
Dr. Doug Fisher on “Artificial Intelligence and Ethics” 

 

Friday, April 24, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. Spring Lecture 2   Green Hills Library 
Dr. Cameron Gordon on “Mindfulness” 

 

Thursday, April 30, 2020 at 11:30 a.m. Spring Luncheon Richland Country Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Donations since the last newsletter 
In memory of Dede Clements: Joy Allington-Baum,  

Chris Browning, Liz Doyle, Carmen Gherman, Sharon Hels, Ursula King,  

             Stacy L. Robinson 
Year to date: 

Judy Andrews, Becky Atack, Evadne Awh, Cheryl Baird, Elisabetha Baugh, Judy Bayer, 
Frannie Benner, Sharon Berenfeld, Audrey Brown, Faye Brown, Anne Carr,                

Kelly Chambers, Amy Christiansen, Janet Crowson, Peggy Curci, Rebecca DePriest,  
Katrina Dickerson, Hope Estopinal, Betsy Fleetwood, Dot Galloway,                                    

Kathleen Garthwaite, Nancy Gentry, Jan Goddard, Kay Hall, Rita Hall, Joy Hambrick, 
Cherie Hamilton, Kathy Hood, Joan Hornberger,  Sheila Jensen, Lael Kiesling,                   

Ursula King, Leslie Kirby, Helen Kornblum, Anne Krimm, Jamie Leddin, Lynn Maddox, 
Anne Manner, Sheila McCarty, Elaine McKenna, Jeannette McNeil, Amelia McTamaney, 

Jennie Mills, June Morton, Margaret Norris, Rosann Nunnelly, Billie Patton,                      
Suzanne Petrey, Billie Jean Pinson, Cami Platek, Anne Plummer, Sara Plummer,                  

Katherine Porter, Mary Raffety, Ebbie Redwine, Elizabeth Rich, Roxanne Roske,                  
Kim Ross, Elaina Scott, Vivian Shields, Mary Helen Short, Lynne Siesser, Nancy Simerly, 
Cindy Slobogin, Amy Smith, Cristina Smith, Sandy Spitz, Tracy Stadnick, Mildred Tilley, 

Claire Tschudy, Joyce Weingartner, Grace Wernke, Diane Whalley, Faye Wyatt 
Kendra Scott, VWC Board, Cookie Exchange, Holiday Bazaar Vendors:  Elaine Blake, 

James & Faye, Joan Hornberger, NJS, Sara Plummer, Emma Robinson,  Jennifer Sanders, 

Kendra Scott, Sheree, Bill Siesser, VWC, Jane Youngman  

 

 

Tribute cards are available from Lynne at all meetings. 
 

                    

click here to make your donation by credit card 

If you donate on line and your name does not appear on our honor roll,         
please email  

lsiesser7@gmail.com 

Save 

the 

Dates 

for 2020 
ScholarSongs 

Sunday,  

February 23 
 

Holiday 

Lunch  

&  

Bazaar 

Thursday,  

December 3 

Future Meetings                                                

In memoriam 
Dede Clements 

and former members,  

Gail Lavely 
Jean Litterer 

https://admin.app.vanderbilt.edu/olga/pub/landing?appealCode=YDW03
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Welcome new members . . . 

Correction: 

This is  

Alexis Wells-

Oghoghomeh 
not 

Alison Fullerton 
as indicated in the         

January newsletter. 

 

Kippie Leland 
As a native Nashvillian I feel 
part of a dwindling group 
these days.  I did however 
spend 12 years in Houston, 
Dallas and Denver.  Present 
day Nashville bears little         
resemblance to the small town 
of my youth.   
I have spent 35 years            
practicing interior design, 15 
of those working in my       

father’s design and antique business where we also          
imported antiques from England and France.  The last 
twenty years in my own business Leland Interiors. 
I am a gardener and love the solitude of working in my 
yard. My reading favorites are English Mysteries both 
books and on TV. I savor the history of Nashville, The 
Frist (what a great transition from the Main Post office 
where I remember going with my mother to buy 
stamps.), Cheekwood (both the original and with the 
new improvements), Centennial Park and the Parthenon 
(original and improved), The Capitol and Civil War          
history.  The town is so rich in history!  

 

 

Susan D. Sinclair (Robin) is the only 

child of Bruce Dennison 
(Jack) and Sue Sinclair.  Robin 
has lived in Nashville, where 
she grew up, for the past few 
years.   Robin is the proud 
parent of Mary Susan, who 
lives in Florida. Robin has 
taught at many different        
colleges and universities,           
including the University of           
Alabama, the University of          

Mississippi,  and the University of Maryland.  She       
received her Master's degree in English from the      
University of Mississippi, after holding the University 
Fellowship in Southern Literature there.  She received 
her Ph.D. in English and American Literature from 
Duke University and recently received a second Master's 
degree in Fine Arts from Vanderbilt University. She has 
been collecting, studying, selling and appraising antiques 
for many years and has amassed over three hundred 
hours in appraisal education over the past five 
years.  Her company is Sinclair Consulting and Appraising.  
She gives seminars in antique silver and had great fun 
helping a small museum in assessing its decorative arts 
collection.  During her three years of living in Europe, 
she appraised and sold antiques and art.  She makes 
trips to London and New York for antiques shows and 
seminars.  She is a frequent consultant of antique dealers 
and collectors, as well as several auction houses.  
Recently, she has been doing work for insurance         
companies in resolving questions of value of losses, in 
addition to her appraisal business. The author of a   
seminar on collecting and evaluating antique silver, she 
has also written for The Association of Collectors of 
Small Silver. She is a member of the Decorative Arts 
Trust and The Silver Society of London. 

Kate Corlew 

Eileen Springer 

Anna Walker 

Welcome back Glyna Aderhold 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

VWC Welcomes Women of Color 
As the Vanderbilt Woman's Club continues to recruit new members, a mixer was recently held to 
help connect women of  different backgrounds and experiences.  On Sunday, November 10, 2019, 
Angela Bowens, the club's Past President, and former Board member Yolonda Brooks            
Robinson hosted the event for women of  color, which included women of  diverse ethnic and 
professional backgrounds. In preparation for the event, 21 women were invited, with 9 in         
attendance. Several current Board members showed their support by attending and welcoming 
the guests. The mixer included refreshments, fellowship and networking, and an overview of  the 
club's history and interest groups. For a personal touch, the club's current members talked about 
the benefits of  joining the club, the sense of  community that exist among the members, and what 
role the club has played in their lives. At the conclusion, four women joined the club with an    
expectation of  more to come! A memorable time was had by all in attendance. Please help us  
welcome these excited new members when you see them at club events in the future.  
 

 

Yolonda Brooks Robinson 
615.400.7928 Mobile 

 

Our four new members 
from the event are:  
 
Stephanie Devane-Johnson,     
Associate Professor in the School of 
Nursing  

 

Alexis Wells-Oghoghomeh,      
Assistant Professor of Religious Studies          
and History 

 

Tiffany Degrafinreid        
(spouse of Alfred Degrafinreid, Associate 
Vice Chancellor for Community        
Relations) 

 

Anna Walker                                        

Spouse of Matthew Walker, III,      
Professor of the Practice of Biomedical 
Engineering/Associate Professor of            
Radiology and Radiological Sciences  

 
VWC board members           
attending were Yolonda Brooks 
Robinson, Angela Bowens, Sara 
Plummer and Sharon Hels 
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https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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Think ScholarSongs -  
Which friends  

(who are not VWC members) can I invite? 
What auction items can I get from  

my favorite vendor, restaurant  
or service provider? 

 
ScholarSongs will have a  

LIVE             
three-piece band,  

MockingBird Musicians!      
Visit their website:   

www.mockingbirdmusicians.com 

Auction items - bid often and bid high 

Cracker Barrel chairs   
obtained by  

Dot Galloway  
Betsy Fleetwood 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peach Truck  
obtained by  

Joy Allington-Baum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bluebird on the            
Mountain  
tickets 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer Restaurant 
 
 
 
 
360 Restaurant 

 donated by Peggy Curci 

Cook 
Books 
by 
Julia M. 
Usher 

Wisconsin 
Lake House 
donated by  

Sharon Hels 

Andrew Maraniss - Author Lunch 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

 6                       Click here to see what’s new in the picture gallery on our website                                                                                                                             

Vandy Football  
"Sound the Admiral" 

 
 
 
 
Vandy  
Baseball  
tickets 
 
 
 
Nashville 
Sounds  
4 tickets 
 
 
Nashville  
Soccer Club  
2 tickets 
 
 
 
Nashville  
Symphony                    
2 tickets 
 
 
 
 
Music in the 
Meadow           
(Owl's Hill)  
2 tickets  
 
 
Guest house 
Campobello Island,                               
New Brunswick, Canada  
donated by 

Elizabeth Sandberg  

 

 
Condo 
Orange Beach, 
Alabama 

donated by Ebbie Redwine  
 
 

 
 
Vandy Sweater  
donated by  Lynne Siesser 
 
 

 
 
 
Necklace 
donated by  

Jane Youngman 
 
 
 
Bridge Lessons 
donated by   
Jeannette McNeil 
 
 
 
 
Baby Quilt  
donated by   
Joan Hornberger 
 
 
 
 
 
Blanket 
donated by Marie Hindman 
Embroidered 
by Peggy Curci 
 

 

More auction items - continue to bid often and bid high 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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Community Service      First Tuesday of the month 

LP Pencil Volunteer Days  
February 4, 2020 from 9:30 –11:30 am 

www.pencilforschools.org/lppb  
LP Pencil Box, 7199 Cockrill Bend Boulevard,  37209 

 

Joan Hornberger   615-775-8039  
zackapatch@gmail.com    

 

ANTIQUE STUDY GROUP 
Check with Lynne for details 

Future dates on the third Tuesday 
February 18 - Estate Jewelry 
March 17 - Antique/Vintage Baby Dolls 
April 21 - American Brilliant Period Cut Glass 
May 19 - Incorporating Antiques in Design  
September 15 - Clearing House Consignment Interiors  
Lynne Siesser  
615-298-5659      lsiesser7@gmail.com 
Mary Helen Short      615-269-0538                              
maryhelenshort111111@gmail.com 

The Loosely Bound Book Group             
will now be meeting the 4th Tuesday of every month at 7:00 pm in            

Elisabeth Sandberg’s home. 
New members are always welcome.   

Please email Elisabeth to be added to the notification list.   
Elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu. 
Next up: 

January 28, 7:00 pm -   
The Invention of  Wings by Sue Monk Kidd 
https://smile.amazon.com/Invention-Wings-Sue-Monk-Kidd/dp/0143121707/ref=sr_1_1?
crid=1S8L6BV5BPVHY&keywords=invention+of+wings&qid=1576724170&s=books&sprefix=inven
tion+of+%2Caps%2C188&sr=1-1 

February 25, 7:00 pm –  
The Farm by Joanne Ramos 
https://smile.amazon.com/Farm-Novel-Joanne-Ramos/dp/1984853759/ref=tmm_hrd_swatch_0?
_encoding=UTF8&qid=1576724298&sr=1-2 

   
 
 We will choose a 

book for March 
when we meet in 

January! 

Campus Lunch Bunch meets the 

2nd Wednesday                                                 
of each month at a restaurant close to campus.   

In February, we will gather on  

Wednesday Feb. 12, 12:30-1:30   
at The Stillery (1921 Broadway). 

New members are always welcome.   

Please email Elisabeth to be added to the notification list.   

Elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu. 

 

 
T
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Daytime Movies  
Join us on a Tuesday 

Regal Green Hills Cinema.  
Let Betsy know if  you would like 

to be added to the email list. 
 

Betsy Fleetwood             
615-579-0903                                            

befleet@aol.com 

When scheduling an interest 
group event, would you like 

to check that it does not           
conflict with the regularly-
scheduled interest group 

meetings?  The regular days 
are listed on page eight and 
on the monthly calendar on 

page thirteen in this           
newsletter and also in the           

directory. 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
http://www.pencilforschools.org/lppb
mailto:zackapatch@gmail.com
mailto:%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:Elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu
https://smile.amazon.com/Invention-Wings-Sue-Monk-Kidd/dp/0143121707/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1S8L6BV5BPVHY&keywords=invention+of+wings&qid=1576724170&s=books&sprefix=invention+of+%2Caps%2C188&sr=1-1
https://smile.amazon.com/Invention-Wings-Sue-Monk-Kidd/dp/0143121707/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1S8L6BV5BPVHY&keywords=invention+of+wings&qid=1576724170&s=books&sprefix=invention+of+%2Caps%2C188&sr=1-1
https://smile.amazon.com/Invention-Wings-Sue-Monk-Kidd/dp/0143121707/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1S8L6BV5BPVHY&keywords=invention+of+wings&qid=1576724170&s=books&sprefix=invention+of+%2Caps%2C188&sr=1-1
https://smile.amazon.com/Farm-Novel-Joanne-Ramos/dp/1984853759/ref=tmm_hrd_swatch_0?_encoding=UTF8&qid=1576724298&sr=1-2
https://smile.amazon.com/Farm-Novel-Joanne-Ramos/dp/1984853759/ref=tmm_hrd_swatch_0?_encoding=UTF8&qid=1576724298&sr=1-2
mailto:Elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu
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Out to Lunch           
True Foods  

3996 Hillsboro Pike  

February 27th  
about 12:30 p.m.          

following the lecture at Green Hills Library by  
Dr. Alvarez  

 
 

Please RSVP                

Nancy Gentry                               
615-335-2895   

            nancy1gentry@yahoo.com 

 
For the Love month of February lets attend a performance of romantic violin and piano on the Blair campus.   

Aaron Berofsky, violin and Caleb Harris, piano  
8:00 pm       Wednesday, February 12  

Turner Recital Hall, Blair School of Music 
2400 Blakemore Avenue.  It is a free concert. 

Mr. Berofsky is a professor of violin at the U. of Michigan and is currently on the violin faculty of the Chautauqua Institution.   
He has toured extensively throughout the U.S. and abroad, gaining wide recognition as a soloist and chamber musician.   

Visit the Blair School website for more information. 
Please let me know if you plan to attend.  We can meet in the lobby around 7:30. 

Hope to see many of you there with friends and family. 

Sue McDougall   615-974-5121   mcdougall.interiors@gmail.com 

Music Group 

Aaron Berofsky 

Music Lovers, 

STOP PRESS          ScholarSongs  
Sunday, February 23 from 5-8  

at Loveless Barn   
Invitations are in the mail! 

RSVP due February 6  

Ladies,  

We are delighted to offer sponsorship tables again for the                 

ScholarSongs Event.   

We have five long rectangular tables that are in front of the 
stage and each seat 10.   

We are offering each table for  

$1000.  

 

We have five round tables that are in the second row from the 
stage and each seat 10.   

We are offering each round table for $850.  

 

As a sponsor please fill your table with  future members for the 
Vanderbilt Woman's Club or guests ready to support the   

Scholarship fund.    
 

Please contact Tracy Stadnick,    
tstadnick@comcast.net,  

if you are interested  
in being a sponsor!   

 
We appreciate your patronage! 

Cocktail Club    
Our gracious hosts                                                 
February 23  ScholarSongs 
March 21 Chambers/Sherwood 
April 4  Siesser 
May Harris/Cutler 
June Allington/Baum 
 

Lynne Siesser  
lsiesser7@gmail.com  
615-298-5659  

Bring your spouse/
partner; bring a friend 

or come alone                                
to meet friends from 
other departments. 

Lunch B
unch in January Martha Alexander, Lina Keefe, Kelly Chambers, Nancy Gentry,           

Judy Andrews, Angela Bowens, Chris Browning 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
mailto:tstadnick@comcast.net
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Communications Gurus 

Thank you for keeping us all informed.                                               

Please send all photos or items you want to share to   

Kelly Chambers  

kellychambers420@yahoo.com       

Text: 409-771-5731  

She will disseminate all information. Kelly will also guide               

you through joining our social media. 

Pop-Up Group or PUG  is a loosely formed 

group of VWC members with diverse interests and sometimes   

flexible schedules who want to meet up with other members for fun 

outside of regularly scheduled club events. Movies, hikes, lectures, 

theater,  festivals, music events, whatever – they are all game for 

PUG     click on  https://groupme.com/en-US/   

  Look for us as                                             

vanderbiltwomansclub                  
or search for 

@vanderbiltwomansclub   

Stay Connected  

Join our VWC Facebook group to keep up with 

happenings in the club throughout the year. It’s a closed group 

so only VWC members may post information or see posts. 

You do need a Facebook account to join.   

Project Period   
slobogin@hotmail.com 

Donate feminine hygiene products                                            
at this year’s meetings.  

This includes soap and deodorant.              
Donations can be left in the big pink bin at 

each of our events or at Cindy’s home, 1014 Greenwich Park    

 

Click here to read more 

Interest Groups Do you have another interest not listed?   

  Ebbie Redwine 225-281-3938 eRedwine9@gmail.com                    

 
DAYTIME 

 
ANTIQUES: Lynne Siesser  3rd Tuesday at 10am 
615-298-5659 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
BOOK GROUP TWO: Nancy Fruetel   1st  Monday 1pm 
615-297-5075 - nnfruetel@msn.com 
BRIDGE TUESDAY: Mary Helen Short  2nd Tuesday 1pm  
615-269-0538 - maryhelenshort111111@gmail.com 
BRIDGE THURSDAY: Lynne Siesser  Every Thursday 1pm 
615-298-5659 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
COMMUNITY EXPLORERS 
Chris Browning - 205-910-0745 - cpbrowning@aol.com   
Frannie Benner - 404-909-9040 - mfbenner@aol.com 
Ebbie Redwine 225-281-3938  Redwine9@gmail.com 
COMMUNITY SERVICE: 1st Tuesday 9:30am 
Anne Manner - 615-289-1040 - acmanner@gmail.com 
Joan Hornberger - 615-730-5534 - zackapatch@gmail.com 
FRENCH: Joan Harshman   2nd Thursday 12:30pm                                                   
615-864-8885 - joan.s.harshman@gmail.com                                      
MAH JONGG: Cindy Slobogin  Every Wednesday 1pm  
352-339-4822 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
MOVIE GROUP: Betsy Fleetwood  
615-579-0903 - befleet@aol.com 
OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH: Nancy Gentry   
615-335-2895 - nancy1gentry@yahoo.com 
QUILTING: Lynne Siesser  
615-298-5659 - lsiesser7@gmail.com   
VANDY LUNCH: Elisabeth Sandberg  
2nd Wednesday 12:30pm 
text: 617-957-2169 - elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu 

 
EVENING/WEEKEND 

 
BOOK GROUP ONE: 2nd Sunday 2:30pm 
Ann Ercelawn - 615-298-4766 - ann.ercelawn@gmail.com 
Kitty Porter - 615-406-4352 - kitty.porter@gmail.com   
COCKTAIL CLUB: Lynne Siesser  
615-298-5659 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
GIRLS NIGHT OUT:  
Amy Smith - 720-939-0135 - amyjsmith.rn@gmail.com 
Cindy Slobogin - 352-339-4822 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
GOURMET GROUP 
Sheila Jensen - 615-351-4375 sheilajensen@comcast.net 
Adele Stein - 615-309-6951 steinadele@hotmail.com  
LOOSELY BOUND: Elisabeth Sandberg 4th Tuesday 7pm 
text: 617-957-2169 elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu 
MAH JONGG - EVENING: 1st Monday 7pm 
Cindy Slobogin - 352-339-4822 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
MOVIES - EVENING:  
Cindy Slobogin - 352-339-4822 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
Betsy Fleetwood - 615-579-0903 - befleet@aol.com 
MUSIC GROUP: Sue McDougall  
615-974-5121 mcdougall.interiors@gmail.com 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
mailto:kellychambers420@yahoo.com
https://www.tennessean.com/story/news/education/2018/08/14/lack-feminine-hygiene-products-keeps-girls-out-school/948313002/
mailto:%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:befleet@aol.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:%20%20%20%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:befleet@aol.com
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February 3 
  

  
Fascism: A Warning 

by Madeleine Albright 

  
Carmen Gherman 

  
March 2 

  
Becoming 

by Michele Obama 
 

  
Nancy Grimes 

  
April 6 

  
The Overstory 

by Richard Powers 
 

  
Kathleen Donofrio 

  
May 4 

  
Warlight 

by Michael Ondaatje 
 

  
Cassandra Estes 

  
June 1 

  
Where the Girls Are 

by Susan Douglas 
 

  
Nancy Grimes 

  
July 6 

  
The Little Paris Bookshop 

by Nina George 
 

  
Ellie Raths 

  
August 3 

  
The Moonstone 
by Wilke Collins 

 

  
Joy Allington- Baum 

  
September 14 

  
Killers of the Flower Moon 

by David Grann 
 

  
Ebbie Redwine 

  
October 5 

  
The Cellist of Sarajevo 

by Steven Galloway 

  
Cheryl Baird 

  
November 2 

  
The Dutch House 
by Ann Patchett 

 

  
Jeannette McNeil 

  
December 7 

A Woman of No Importance: 
The untold story of the American 

 Spy Who Helped Win WWII 
by Sonia Purnell 

  
Susan Bradford 

 January, 2021  Book Ballot   

  
February, 2021 

  
This Tender Land 

 by William Kent Krueger 
 

  
Marsha Chisolm 

Vanderbilt Woman’s Club       Book Club 2       2020 Calendar 

Nancy Fruetel         615-297-5075       nnfruetel@msn.com                                                                      
Meets first Monday from 1 to 2:30pm in the Metro Green Hills Public Library  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

Explorers at the Frist, January 2020 

VWC member,             
Merle Born is a docent 
at the Frist and shared 
her knowledge with the 

group. 
The Explorers went to  

Union Station  
for lunch after the tour. 
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Merle Born 

Sue McDougall, Susanne Riess, Mary Stinson, Ursula King, 
Diane Whalley, Evadne’s mother, Pat,  Evadne Awh,                        

Lynette Vecchio, Cathy Brunk, Lina Keefe,                                  
Martha Alexander, Sheila Jensen, Deb Biord, Ebbie Redwine,             

Sharon Berenfeld, Chris Browning, Clare Tschudy,             
Merle Born, Amy Smith 

Mary Stinson, Ebbie Redwine, Martha Alexander, Merle Born 

Diane Whalley, Deb Biord, Lynette Vechio, Amy Smith, Mary Stinson,                         

Chris Browning, Pat (Evadne’s mother), Clare Tschudy, Sheila Jensen 

Sue McDougall, Diane Whalley, Susanne Riess, Amy Smith, Sharon Berenfeld,             

Cathy Brunk, Lynette Vecchio, Clare Tschudy, Merle Born 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

Community Service at Second Harvest  

January 2020 

12 

Anne Manner, Joan Hornberger, Jeannette McNeil 
Carmen Gherman, Susanne Riess 

Chris Browning 

Ursula King 

Kathleen Donofrio 

Anne Manner, Carmen Gherman, Ursula King, Stephanie Ward                                                                 
Kathleen Donofrio, Jeannette McNeil, Kelly Chambers, Joan Hornberger, Susanne Riess, Chris Browning 

Stephanie Ward 
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Please join us for Scholar Songs! 

We almost have enough for our endowment for a Second Scholarship!! 

 

Your ticket includes:  appetizers, 2 drinks, buffet dinner and dessert and 

music by Mockingbird Musicians! 
 

 

 

Did you get your invitation? 

Email Tracy if you would like her to send an invitation to a friend 
 

tstadnick@comcast.net 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
mailto:tstadnick@comcast.net
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.  

 

February 2020 
  

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

  Jan 28    1 
  Loosely Bound 

7pm 

    

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 
 Book Group Two 

1pm 

Mah Jongg 7pm 

LP Pencil 
9:30am 

  

 

 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

 

Bridge 1pm 

Deadline 
RSVP 
ScholarSongs 

  

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 
Book Group One 
1pm 

 

 Bridge 1pm 

  

Campus Lunch 
12:30pm 
Mah Jongg 1pm 
Music 8pm 
 

French 12:30pm 

Bridge 1pm 

 

 

 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 
 

 

Antiques 10am 

 

Mah Jongg 1pm 
 

Bridge 1pm 

 

  

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 
ScholarSongs 
5pm 

 Loosely Bound 

7pm 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

 
Alvarez Lecture 
10:30 am then 
Lunch Bunch 

Bridge 1pm 

 

  

 

N
o

te
s 

Deadline for ScholarSongs reservations 

February 6 

 
 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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The IRS 501 (c) 3 letter and the tax exempt form are available from                   

Tracy Stadnick and Frannie Benner if  you need them when soliciting items. 

tstadnick@comcast.net  615-604-4513 (c) or mfbenner@aol.com  404-909-9040 (c) 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

Green Hills Library Presentations:  

Thursday, February 27 at 10:30 a.m.  

Dr. Ronald D. Alvarez 

Betty and Lonnie S. Burnett Professor, Chairman Department of Obstetrics/Gynecology 

"Women's Health:  A Transformational Vision for VUMC." 

Women are under attack and their health and well-being are not nearly as good as it should 

be.  Come hear about how the Department of  Obstetrics and Gynecology is reengineering how 

VUMC provides care to women that addresses the diseases that most impact their                      

well-being.  Hear how Dr. Alvarez is leading transformation at VUMC to understand and put best 

practices forward for the benefit of  women. 

 

 

Friday, April 3 at 11:00 a.m. 

  Dr. Douglas H. Fisher 
Associate Professor of Computer Science; of Computer Engineering; of Communication of Science and Technology  

“Artificial Intelligence and Ethics” 

 Both these Green Hill presentations we will have light coffee, tea                                     
half  an hour prior to presentation.    

 

 

 

Friday, April 24 at 12:30 p.m.  

Dr. Cameron Gordon 
Associate Professor, MTSU Psychology Department 

  “Mindfulness” 
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https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums

